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MEMORANDUM 

 

   

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: November 17, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: ZBA 05-18:  322 W. Central Avenue 

 

The above item was forwarded to the Board of Trustees with no recommendation from the 

Zoning Board of Appeals and appears on tonight’s Board agenda under Separate Action.   

 

Staff has received an e-mail from the petitioner requesting a wavier of first reading which is 

attached for the Board’s consideration.  
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